01/31/2023

Dear Senator Thompson.
Concerning SB 50 about censorship in social media.

We should not allow it. These platforms have become ways to influence politics. We need free speech
for all.

Some people use the big media platforms to get information on politics. | don’t. Last election cycle
information about the Biden family criminal activity was suppressed. It may have affected the outcome,

Thanks for your time.

Jim Mansfield/66219



